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Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds/Igniting Hearts

2022/2023
"Joy"

Explosions of Fun!

https:
https://www.schooltube.com/media/Holy+Spirit+Booster+Promo/1_p2cskz7b


As a part of their Social Studies curriculum and the study of landforms, the 5th grade classes
built volcanoes! They were joined by one of the 8th grade homerooms as Mrs. Bush and Mr.
Thieman added the "ingredients" for them to explode.

It was a great activity on this chilly Fall morning and a great example of the collaboration of
teachers and the opportunities for students across grade levels to spend time together.

Sometimes as parents we are looking for topics about our Faith to discuss with our children. As
a part of Holy Spirit's commitment to partnering with families to teach the Faith, I am happy to
provide the "Partners in Faith" newsletter as a resource. Each month a newsletter with tidbits
of information and conversation pieces will be provided. I hope you find the information and
format useful as we all continue our own faith journey.



Click here for the complete Partner in Faith newsletter for the month of
October

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/019862f8-b815-4f6a-8f82-02727540bfea.pdf


A reminder that Friday, September 30 is a professional development day for teachers and thus
a NO school day for students. Extended Day is NOT open.

Interims for Trimester 1 are scheduled to go home on October 7th for students in grades 3-7.
Not all students receive interims, please check the Parent/Student Handbook for details.

The month of October brings lots of fun events from Boosterthon to the Student Council
sponsored Spirit Week to our annual Ton of Love food drive to Trunk or Treat. Be sure to watch
for details about all of the events!

-Maureen Ashby-Maureen Ashby



Principal

Upcoming Events:

October 3                   – Health Screenings   
October 17                 – Boosterthon
October 18, 6:30pm   – PTO Meeting
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?
pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09 
Meeting ID: 870 7705 3723              Passcode: 483688
October 28                 – Trunk or Treat         

PTO Meeting: The October PTO meeting will be held virtually (link above). It is a great
opportunity to learn about upcoming events, meet fellow parents, and to get involved. The
meeting attendance counts towards the PSSC hours.

Homeroom Parent Volunteers: We have a GREAT opportunity to earn all 20 PSSC hours
and spend quality time with your child. The following classes are looking for Home Room
Parents to assist the teacher in making this school year the best yet. Planning parties,
communicating important information, and working closely with your child's teacher are just a
few of the benefits. If you do not see your child’s teacher on this list and are interested, please
contact ptohomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org.
 
4th - Rathod – 1                     6th - Ferguson – 1                  7th - Del Canto – 1    
 
Recess Duty: Sign up for recess duty opportunities is now available through:
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3.

Ongoing Fundraisers:
Mabels Labels https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/
BoxTops Download App, scan your receipt; Referral code: A7RD91XB 

 
Connect1:  
Parents, please update your child’s grade in Connect1 so the PTO can finish setting up
homerooms. Also, please match all names with the school registration information and use the
nicknames block for your students’ nicknames. If you signed up last year you still must update
your child’s grade. All Pre-K should be listed at Pre-K4. If you need more assistance with
Connect 1 you can either contact Tom Fields at PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org or visit
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/gmgujg6pp         

https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09
mailto:ptohomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3
https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/
mailto:PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/gmgujg6pp


For Boosterthon?!!
Coming Soon!

October 17 - October 25th

PTO Board 2022 - 2023
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Vacant - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Danielle Hetzler - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org

Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org
Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in
order to perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org


Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "September 29, 2022" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/september-29-2022/


School Flyers:

1. 8th Grade Luncheons with Youth Ministry flyer
2. Parents with STEM Careers flyer
3. Partners in Faith (October) newsletter

Parish Flyers:

1. Walking With Purpose flyer
2. Oktoberfest flyer

Community Flyers:

1. Diocese of Arlington - Eucharistic Symposium flyer
2. BI Cheer Clinic flyer


